
Great opportunity to review research in Indigenous health

NHMRC is seeking Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Consumer and Community 
Representatives to assist in the peer review of Indigenous health research. 

Your involvement will help shape future research aimed at improving the health 
of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples.

NHMRC offers training and payment for your time and attendance at meetings.

Artwork: Jordan Lovegrove, indigenous artist. The artwork for the National Health and Medical Research Council's work with Indigenous health and medical 
research communicates empowerment of people over their health and the progression of learning and knowledge out from the meeting place (NHMRC—
bottom left corner), where many people are gathered. In the streams there are the sources of nutrition and health—ants, berry bush and fish, as well as stars, 
which symbolise new ideas.

For more information visit www.nhmrc.gov.au/IndigenousCCR

http://www.nhmrc.gov.au/CCR
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